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Welcome to the Belgreen Block Group!! The groups focus is on allowing  
residents to be involved, stay informed and share information. 

Happy New Year!!  
May your year be blessed with peace, health and prosperity. I am excited about our upcoming 
events  and look forward to 2020 as a year filled with new experiences for our group. Our next 
event will be the Chilli Cookoff on Saturday, February 1 from 5 p.m. - 8 p.m. Details are listed 
below. Please RSVP on the Facebook page and share to help us spread the word. 
 
Save The Date!!  
Chilli Bowl Cookoff ​(Battle of the Wards) will be held ​Saturday 02/01/20 5 p.m. - 8 p.m. ​The 
Four Bistro Wine and Bar tickets are $10. A portion of the proceeds will benefit Team Couture 
Youth center. Still seeking cooks! To sign up please go to ​Onesoutheuclid.org.  

Tacos & Talent Night ​(Taco potluck and karaoke night) ​Saturday, May 2 from 
5 p.m. - 8 p.m. ​Both events will be held at The 4 Bistro and Wine Bar.  

Mark Your Calendars  
● January 13​th ​8p ​City Council meeting @ City Hall  
● January 16​th ​1030a-1130a Produce Plus @ South Euclid Community Center  
● January 27​th ​8p ​City Council meeting @ City Hall  

Discounted Cavs Tickets for Charity  
Do you like to go to Cavs games? ​Food Strong is partnering with Rocket Mortgage Field House 
on the ​January 20 ​(MLK Day) game against the NY Knicks. Upper seats are only $18 and 
lower-level seats are $50 (retail $80). You get a great price while supporting school garden 
programming in Northeast Ohio. Click ​here​ ​for tickets. If you want a group discount (6+ tickets), or 
different seats (for a different rate), connect directly with Emoni Coney at Econey@cavs.com or at 
216.420.2863. This makes a great gift, or a fun night on the town with your loved one(s)!  

Think Tank  
I am working on future event ideas if you have any suggestions or would like to assist please 
let me  know. So far I have come up…  

● Walking Group ( Spring)  
● 3D Outdoors Movie night (Summer)  
●  ​Kids Bake Off ( Fall)  

 
Stay Informed and Spread the Word 
Let’s increase our visibility. Like and share the Facebook page (Belgreen Community Group). 
Sign up for  NextDoor.com today! I use it more often than email for announcements and updates. 
It’s a great way to stay in the loop about what is going on in your community! Please let me know 
if you have any pertinent community information to add to this newsletter. Or know someone who 
wants to be added to the distribution list.  

Welcome to the Neighborhood Kits  



Welcome kits are now available for new residents, they contain menus from local restaurants, 
information from various agencies within the city and of course the good neighbor guide! Please 
contact  me if you have any new neighbors so I can get a kit to them.  


